
NATIONAL RADIO ASTRONOMY OBSERVATORY 
520 EDGEMONT ROAD CHARLOTTESVILLE, VIRGINIA 22903-2475 

lELEPHONE 804-296-mll FAX 804-296-m78 

April 12, 1994 

Dr. Grote Reber 
Michael Street 
Bothwell, Tasmania 
Australia 7030 

Dear Dr. Reber: 

We are waiting to hear from you about your plans for coming to Green Bank. 

Can you let us know your schedule so that we can make sure that the 
necessary people will be available to help you in Green Bank. We also want 
to buy your airplane ticket here in Charlottesville and to make 
arrangements to send your equipment from Bothwell to Green Bank. We will 
also need an estimate of the volume and weight of your apparatus. 

You may call us collect at anytime and speak with Ken Kellermann 
(804-296-0240), me (804-296-0241), or Phyllis Jackson (804-296-0221); or 
you may send a FAX to 804-296-0385. 

We hope to hear from you soon, and we look forward to seeing you shortly in 
Green Bank. 

Sincerely, 

Paul A. Vanden Bout 
Director 

c: K. Kellermann 
F. J. Lockman 
J. F. Crews 
S. Smith 
R. Bradley 
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